
Sunday is All Saints Day!  We will remember 

and celebrate our loved ones that passed this 

year.  Members are … Jean Radocha, Lloyd 

Meadows, Johnnie Barr, Sharon Smith, Helen 

Figgins and Kenneth Hopkins.  You will also 

have a time to name your loved ones during the worship 

service that were not members of Bethany. 

Charge Conference will be held Sunday, November 6, at              

3 pm in Front Royal at Randolph Macon Academy.  If you 

are interested in attending, please contact Pastor Blaine at 

850-508-7245. 

If you didn’t get the chance to bring your commitment 

card back last Sunday, there’s still time!  Please bring them 

back and place them in the “Treasurer’s” mailbox across 

from the ladies restroom.  These cards will be physical            

reminders of all the good that Bethany is committing to for 

the next year. 

There will be a Mission’s Meeting on Wednesday,                            

November 9 at 7 pm.  All folks interested in serving on              

missions are invited to attend.  We love new members with 

new ideas!  If you would like to serve on missions but can’t 

make the meeting, please contact Pastor Blaine. 

The Girl Scouts will be using the fellowship hall on                  

Thursday, November 10 from 6:30 - 7:30 pm. 

There will be a Trustee Meeting on Monday, November 14 

at 7 pm.  If you are unable to attend, please let Scott                  

Williams know. 

If you picked up an “apple” from Kingsway     

Ministries a couple Sundays ago, please remem-

ber to bring the unwrapped gifts, along with the 

“apple” and a few dollars in the envelope to 

help with the cost of shipping, to the church by 

Sunday, November 20.  Thank you for helping to make a 

child’s Christmas a little brighter! 

There will be a Community Thanksgiving Service at the 

Weyers Cave Community Center on Sunday, November 20 

at 7 pm.  Pastor Blaine will be the speaker. 

Due to us not having a Food & Fellowship Coordinator and 

folks not signing up to set out refreshments on Sunday 

mornings, the Worship Committee made the difficult                

decision to only have beverages available on Sunday 

mornings, with the exception of first Sundays.  On first 

Sundays, there will be refreshments for all. 

Please be in Prayer for ... 

Members: Geneva Burns, Tom & Jan Gorden, Kathy 

Frizzelle, Cindy Kite, Pastor Blaine 

Extended Family: Mike Stump -  husband of Kathleen 

Stump, parents of Carla Whitecotton, baby Rex - friends of 

Cindy Kite, father of Jenifer Williams, Tom & Bess Via -           

former members 

Happy Birthday to … 

3rd - Addyson Mooney 

4th - Jean Moyer 

11th - Donald Michael 

November 3 2022 
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